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A MESSAGE FROM LOGAN HALL

2023 was an incredible year for the Hall Foundation. We are changing the world 
for good. Our efforts provided opportunity for the uneducated and underprivileged, 
food for the hungry, warmth for the cold, life for the sick, and love for our 
communities. My heart fills with excitement and sincere gratitude as I consider all 
the good that has been done. We are sharing the success of companies to better the 
world around us. Sharing and caring for others never runs out of energy.

In 2024, we will increase our efforts and our energy to expand the good we are 
doing. WE need everyone in this effort. WE are the Hall Foundation &
WE will make a difference.

DEAR DONORS & VOLUNTEERS,
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EFFORTS SUMMARY

Lift Individually, Rise Together

22
SERVICE PROJECTS COMPLETED

$61,892
SENT TO FOOD BANKS

55
CHILDREN OF EMPLOYEES HELPED

6,000
COATS DONATED

441
LIVES SAVED

907
STUDENTS ON SCHOLARSHIP
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CHALLENGE HUNGER

CHALLENGE HUNGER

Challenge Hunger is a month-long campaign in March 
aimed at raising awareness and collecting donations to help 
“Challenge Hunger” in our local communities. In 2023, 
the Hall Foundation matched donations up to $50,000. All 
proceeds were donated to local food banks wherever the 
money was raised.

•	 Good 2 Go store associates asked customers to donate 
$0.50 at checkout.

•	 11 Brad Hall Companies offices hosted a lunch for 
employees and encouraged them to donate their lunch 
money via Venmo, Zelle, or PayPal.

•	 Several offices invited customers, friends, family, and co-
workers to get involved by donating money or canned 
goods.

•	 Multiple employees through the companies volunteered at 
local food banks & soup kitchens in their areas.

•	 Brad Hall Companies employees in Idaho Falls, Idaho 
visited United Way and put together Spring Break food kits 
for 400+ children in local schools.

SUMMARY

“It gives me hope that 
this community can 
and will do what is 
needed for the kids 
and families we serve. 
You are amazing!”

- Katie Francis
   UNITED WAY



CHALLENGE HUNGER

CHALLENGE HUNGER

DONATIONS

•	 $11,566 - Raised by Good 2 Go

•	 $7,500 - Donated by Chevron

•	 $8,224 - Lunch money from our company employees

$30,945.96
DONATED

X 2* = $61,891.92
TOTAL DONATIONS

*Donations were matched by the Hall Foundation up to $50,000!
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BLOOD DRIVE

BLOOD DRIVE

The Hall Foundation proudly partnered with the American Red 
Cross to provide opportunities to donate lifesaving blood to 
those in need during the month of May.

•	 Blood Drives were organized in Idaho & Arizona for 
employees to donate blood.

•	 Our virtual blood drive allowed employees to donate at 
a convenient blood drive within their communities. Every 
donation made via our blood drive link was attributed to 
the Hall Foundation blood drive campaign.

•	 Employees unable to donate blood were invited to tie quilts 
for “Hugs 4 Kids”.

SUMMARY

View Caroline’s Story

This year, we honored 
Caroline Vance, a 
19 month old cancer 
survivor from Idaho. 
Her mother works for 
Brad Hall Companies. 
During Caroline’s 
young life, she has 
undergone multiple 
surgeries that required 
blood transfusions.

http://This year, we honored Caroline Vance, a 19-month-old cancer survivor from Idaho whose mother works for one of the Brad Hall Companies. During her young life, Caroline has undergone multiple surgeries that required blood transfusions.
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BLOOD DRIVE

BLOOD DRIVE

IN-PERSON BLOOD DRIVES

MAY 9TH

REXBURG
IDAHO

BLACKFOOT
IDAHO

TUCSON
ARIZONA

IDAHO FALLS
IDAHO

MAY 24TH

MAY 17TH

MAY 24TH

GILBERT
ARIZONA

JUNE 1ST

142
UNITS COLLECTED

426
LIVES SAVED
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PAT TILLMAN RUN

PAT TILLMAN RUN

Dozens of Senergy Petroleum and Teton Petroleum Transport 
employees teamed up to participate in Pat’s Run. The race 
honors Pat Tillman, an NFL football player who enlisted in 
the army but was killed in the line of duty in 2002. Funds 
raised from the race support the Pat Tillman Foundation 
which provides military veterans and their spouses academic 
scholarships.

•	 Employees walked, jogged, & ran 4.2 miles along the 
streets of Tempe in support of the cause.

•	 They hosted a booth in Racers’ Village to promote Senergy 
Petroleum & Teton Petroleum Transport to over 19,000 
participants in the run.

SUMMARY

Pat Tillman Run 
Senergy Video
Watch 2023 runners in 
Pat Tillman’s Run.

https://youtu.be/LI29lr0fR54?si=OoNDrJo4ccA7uWFL
https://youtu.be/LI29lr0fR54?si=OoNDrJo4ccA7uWFL
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PAT TILLMAN RUN
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER

The Hall Foundation launched Service September in 2023 to 
provide opportunities for employees of Brad Hall Companies 
to get together with their co-workers to propose service ideas 
that would benefit their communities. The proposals were 
submitted to & approved by the Hall Foundation committees, 
who then worked with employees to provide funding and 
resources for their projects.

Employees’ service projects were completed during paid work 
hours. Throughout the month, we shared the inspiring stories of 
service, highlighting the incredible efforts of our employees.

SUMMARY

Proposal How To Video
What projects are you 
and your co-workers 
passionate about?

Logan Hall Video
A special message 
from Brad Hall 
Companies CEO, 
Logan Hall.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CcVVD8nb3yE
https://bradhallcompanies.sharepoint.com/sites/HallFoundation/SitePages/A-Special-Service-September-Message-From-Logan-Hall.aspx
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
PROJECTS | ARIZONA

PHOENIX, AZ | SCHOOL SUPPLIES KITS:

Employees stuffed 191 backpacks with school supplies. 
The backpacks were donated to underprivileged children 
in South Phoenix. This project was in coordination with the 
Arizona Guide Right Foundation and the Phoenix Alumni 
Chapter of Kappa Alpha Psi.

PHOENIX, AZ | WINTER KITS:

Employees assembled 780 kits for the homeless that 
included: a hat, gloves, socks, hand warmers, ChapStick, 
mints, snacks, and water. Employees took the kits with them 
to pass out from their trucks or vehicles when they see a 
need in their community.

PHOENIX, AZ | PET PARTY & SHELTER DAY:

The Foundation hosted a pet supply donation event. A small 
group of employees volunteered and donated the items to 
the Arizona Humane Society. The Foundation purchased 
$500 worth of pet supplies for the Pinal County Animal 
Shelter.

GILBERT, AZ | UNITED WAY “DAY OF SERVICE”:

Employees rotated through 3 service projects: snack packs, 
mindfulness kits, and book bags. Completed projects/
supplies were donated to local schools.
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
PROJECTS | ARIZONA 

MESA, AZ | THE GIFT OF READING:

The Hall Foundation purchased 2 bookshelves, which were 
assembled by employees. Employees also donated new 
or gently used books for children, age 5 and under. The 
Foundation added to the books and purchased a few toys, 
a rug, and pillows to create an entire reading corner at the 
foster center.

BISBEE, AZ | WOMEN’S SHELTER CHRISTMAS:

The Hall Foundation purchased $1,500 worth of needed 
items. Good 2 Go employees sorted, packaged, and 
delivered the items.

GILBERT, AZ | MANUELITO COMMUNITY QUILTS:

Senergy employees received no-sew quilt kits that were 
completed and donated to families on the Navajo Nation. 
Teton Petroleum Transport took the gifts to Lupton Petroleum, 
where they were distributed to the community.

SUPERIOR, AZ | “STAY COOL” KITS:

Employees at Good 2 Go Store 515 in Superior, AZ handed 
out 1000 neck cooling towels and water to festival goers 
at the Prickly Pear Festival. The remaining water was given 
to the local community sporting programs. The Foundation 
donated $500 to the Superior Food Bank to help with their 
upcoming Thanksgiving meal.
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
PROJECTS | ARIZONA

DOUGLAS, AZ | FOOD BANK CHRISTMAS MEAL:

The Foundation donated $1,500 to St. Vincent de Paul’s 
Food Bank. Employees helped serve a holiday meal to those 
in need.

“I want to thank all of you for the wonderful Christmas food boxes 
we were able to distribute last week to needy families in the Douglas 

community. Alejandra and Luis helped put the boxes together and 
distribute them on December 18th & 20th respectively. We distributed 

9 ham dinners & 8 turkey dinners.”

Nancie Ames | President
St. Vincent De Paul
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
PROJECTS | IDAHO

IDAHO FALLS, ID | ANIMAL SHELTER PROJECTS:

Several employees of Brad Hall Companies built dog ramps, 
a catio enclosure, and a bridge for the Snake River Animal 
Shelter. This equipment helped make the stay for dogs & 
cats at the shelter more enjoyable. The equipment also 
provided a better way to showcase the animals to enhance 
their probability of being adopted.

IDAHO FALLS, ID | MEALS FOR THE HOMELESS:

Payroll and several other employees from HQ helped a local 
group in Idaho Falls cook, clean up, and serve lunch to just 
over 500 people in need. In addition, the Hall Foundation 
donated $500 to help purchase supplies. 

IDAHO FALLS, ID | IDAHO PERIOD PROJECT KITS:

Employees from Brad Hall Companies stuffed 2,178 packs 
for The Idaho Period Project. The Idaho Period Project’s 
mission is to ensure access to free, easily accessible period 
products for Idaho K-12 public and charter school students. 

IDAHO FALLS, ID | HYGIENE KITS:

Just 4 Kids Urgent Care employees from the Idaho Falls 
clinic got together to assemble 150 hygiene kits for local 
children. 
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
PROJECTS | IDAHO

IDAHO FALLS, ID | HYGIENE KITS:

LP Propane assembled 100 hygiene kits that were distributed 
to children in need in the American Falls school district. They 
have 300 unhoused children in their school district, so these 
kits were greatly needed & appreciated. 

POCATELLO, ID | VETERANS’ CHRISTMAS SHOP:

The Foundation helped host American Legion Auxiliary Unit 
Christmas shop for residents of the Idaho State Veterans’ 
Home. This allowed the residents to “shop” for gifts for 
family members without the need to leave the facility, along 
with gift wrapping services. Items in the Christmas Shop 
were donated to the residents at no cost.

BLACKFOOT, ID | SCHOOL SUPPLIES DRIVE:

Bingham Ag Services employees organized a drive to gather 
backpacks and school supplies for over 300 foster children 
in Southeast Idaho.

IDAHO FALLS, ID | TREE PLANTING:

The Accounting, Legal, and Human Resources Departments 
from Brad Hall Companies teamed up to plant 51 trees at 
the Tiger Athletic Complex in Idaho Falls. This complex will 
benefit youth sports and promote healthy lifestyles in Idaho 
Falls and surrounding community for many years to come.
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
PROJECTS | IDAHO

POCATELLO, ID | HEALTH & HAPPINESS EXTRAVAGANZA:

Just 4 Kids Urgent Care hosted a Health & Happiness Extravaganza. to 
encourage families to be more proactive in their health. They organized a 
Teddy Bear Clinic, offered raffles & games, and provided a free first aid kit 
to the first 500 families.
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SERVICE SEPTEMBER

SERVICE SEPTEMBER
OTHER PROJECTS

LAS VEGAS, NV | WINTER KITS:

Teton Petroleum Transport employees & their families 
assembled 780 kits for the homeless that included: a hat, 
gloves, socks, hand warmers, ChapStick, mints, snacks, and 
water. Employees took the kits with them to pass out from their 
trucks or vehicles when they see a need in their community. 

PROVO, UT | HOSPITAL QUILTS & DONATIONS:

Senergy Petroleum employees tied 20 quilts and made a wreath 
that was on display at the Festival of Trees. The quilts and the profits 
from the wreath were donated to Primary Children’s Hospital.

SALT LAKE CITY, UT | WINTER KITS:

Teton Petroleum Transport employees & their families assembled 780 
kits for the homeless that included: a hat, gloves, socks, hand warmers, 
ChapStick, mints, snacks, and water. Employees took the kits with them 
to pass out from their trucks or vehicles when they see a need in their 
community.

GOOD 2 GO | PEANUT BUTTER DRIVE:

Good 2 Go stores throughout the Western United States collected 
donations for the purchase of peanut butter. They raised $3,289, which 
purchased 1,954 jars of peanut butter! The Hall Foundation matched 
every jar of peanut butter with a jar of jelly. All jars were sent to the 
nearest food bank, where the donations were collected.
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WALL OF WARMTH

WALL OF WARMTH

The Wall of Warmth made a significant impact in East Idaho 
by collecting & giving away over 6,000 coats!

Community members were invited to contribute new or gently 
used coats between Oct 10th & Nov 22nd, utilizing 1 of 54 
designated drop-off boxes scattered throughout East Idaho. 
Nov 14th to Nov 25th, the Walls of Warmth were up, offering 
free coats to anyone who needed them. Brad Hall Companies 
employees organized & hung the donated coats on the Wall of 
Warmth fences in each location. Due to the increased demand 
for coats this year, each time the Walls of Warmth were 
stocked, it only took a day or two before they were empty 
again. Many people were so grateful to have a place to pick 
up coats for their friends & families for winter.

•	 This collaborative project spread warmth to 8 East Idaho communities. in 
2023, the project expanded its reach by adding 3 new Walls of Warmth, 
making it easier for the public to access the coats.

SUMMARY
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GIVING TREE

GIVING TREE

In 2023, the Hall Foundation identified employees who could 
use a lift this holiday season through manager referrals. Co-
workers generously purchased gifts from the virtual Giving 
Tree to help provide a “need” & “want” for 55 of our 
employee’s children.

•	 Employees at Bingham Ag, LP Propane, and Senergy Petroleum in Blackfoot, 
ID helped provide Christmas for several families at the local crisis center. 
They also helped provide much needed items at Snake River Middle School. 
These funds used to purchase items came from Bingham Ag’s “Round Up” 
program. Customers at the Bingham Ag Stores were offered a round up 
on their purchase to help those in need. The final round up amount was 
matched with funds from the Hall Foundation.

•	 American Falls School District benefited from an in-person Giving Tree 
at Bingham Ag Services where employees took tags from the trees and 
provided school supplies, clothing items, meal kits, blankets, pillows & other 
essential items. They also purchased items for the Crisis Center in Aberdeen. 

•	 Senergy employees in Gilbert & Phoenix, AZ recognized a need in the 
Manuelito Community & organized a “Sub for Santa” service event. 
Employees shopped for & purchased the requested needs. Phoenix 
employees sorted & wrapped the items. The Hall Foundation donated 
approximately $5,500 toward the event.

•	 In Idaho Falls, Brad Hall Companies employees played the role of Santa’s 
helpers. They went shopping to purchase needed items for local School 
Districts #91 & #93 and delivered those items to the district offices. 

SUMMARY

Virtual Tree How To
Using the virtual giving 
tree on dreamlist.

https://youtu.be/CdwjMjsvjcs
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GIVING TREE
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EDUCATION

The Hall Foundation provides education scholarships to online international students 
from 56 different countries. The scholarship recipients receive full tuition, books, and 
fees. Education opens the door of opportunity, which leads to better employment, 
and stability for families.

TO QUALIFY, EACH APPLICANT MUST HAVE...
•	 Served a Full-time mission for the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.

•	 Completed BYU-Pathway Worldwide’s foundational PathwayConnect program and be admitted 
to an online degree program from BYU-Idaho or Ensign College.

•	 Currently living outside the United States & Canada.

TO REMAIN ELIGIBLE, EACH STUDENT MUST...
•	 Submit transcripts each semester that shows 2.0 cumulative GPA or better.

•	 Fill out each end of semester survey.

711
ONLINE SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

56
COUNTRIES OF ORIGIN

948
TOTAL SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED
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EDUCATION



CERTIFICATES EARNED

SPRING
2021

SPRING
2022

SPRING
2023

FALL
2021

FALL
2022

WINTER
2022

WINTER
2023

2021 - 2023

FALL
2023

22
31

49 49

60

80 82

113

“Despite the sharp drop in the economy I have been 
able to feed the family at the same time continue 

with my education.”
Freeman, Zimbabwe

“The education I am receiving is helping me 
with the skills I need to do my job, which, in 

turn, helps me make a living.”
Chidi, Nigeria

“I am able to afford my children’s tuition because of 
the aid from Hall Foundation.”

Uduak, Nigeria

“The scholarship has helped me to feel comfortable 
and joyful in my studies because I feel less worried 

about getting money to pay my tuition fees.”
Akwasi, Ghana

“I am very grateful for the scholarship, 
I have been able to use this money for 

food and medicine.”
Jose, Guatemala
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EDUCATION



LIFT INDIVIDUALLY, RISE TOGETHER


